
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues and Comrades at US airports, 

 

As the German national comittee of groundhandling of our union ver.di, we represent more than 20.000 employees 

working at airports across Germany. We face the same problems as you do: Airlines and airports are putting more and 

more pressure on workers while the standards for our working conditions as airport workers continues to decline. 

We suffer from low pay, higher workload than ever and a lack of good training standards. That's why we support you 

and your union SEIU in your Fight for Fifteen, the right to form a union as well as for better safety and security 

standards for airport workers.  

We work, on both sides of the Atlantic sea, for the same airlines and passengers. Thus we know, that we have to work 

together for good and human working conditions.  We stand with you. 

In May 2016, we will be meeting some of you in Frankfurt at our first ever national ground handling convention. We 

are looking forward to that, because we know... 

When we fight – We Win! 

In Solidarity yours,ver.di National German Groundhandling Comittee 

 

Michi (Airport Munich); Hakan (Airport Frankfurt), SEIU members and Murat (Airport Munich) 

At the SEIU convention in Washington, October 2015. For more information: www.verdi-airport.de 


